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DPW Order No: 183688 

Transmitting to the Board of Supervisors legislation changing the official sidewalk width of the 
southwesterly side of Revere Avenue: a) at the westerly comer of the intersection of Silver Avenue and 
Revere A venue, and; b) on Revere A venue starting approximately 268 feet northwest of the westerly 
comer of the intersection of Silver A venue and Revere A venue. The proposed changes are shown on 
Department of Public Works Drawing Q-20-758. 

At the request of the San Francisco Unified School District (SFUSD), Public Works recommends the 
change the official sidewalk widths at the abovementioned locations on Assessor's Block 5346 as shown 
on the enclosed Public Works drawing Q-20-758 as part of the new SFUSD Willie Brown Jr. Middle 
School project. 

The intent of the changes is to create a safe drop-off zone for students that will be attending the new 
Willie J. Brown Middle School, and to make cars slow down as they tum right from Revere Avenue onto 
Silver A venue. 

On June 23, 2014, in Case Number 2014.0817R, the Planning Department found the changes to be 
consistent with the General Plan and in conformance with the eight priority policies of Planning Code 
Section 101.1. In this letter, the Planning Department also determined that proposed sidewalk width 
changes comply with the California Environmental Quality Act (California Public Resources Code 
Sections 21000 et seq.) 

The Department of Public Works also has documentation on file indicating that all affected City 
departments, including the Fire Department and Municipal Transportation Agency, consent to the 
sidewalk width change. 

The following have been approved by the Department of Public Works and are hereby transmitted to the 
Board of Supervisors: 

1. Three (3) copies of the proposed Ordinance changing the official sidewalk widths on various 
locations adjacent to Assessor's Block 5346 as shown on Public Works drawing Q-20-758. 

2. Three (3) copies of the General Plan consistency and CEQA determination from the Department 
of City Planning dated June 23, 2014. 

3. Three (3) sets of the Public Works drawing Q-20-758 described above. 

Making San Francisco a beautiful, livable, vibrant, and sustainable city. 



The Public Works Director recommends that the Board of Supervisors adopt this Ordinance. 

X Bruce R. Storrs 
Storrs, Bruce 

City & County Surveyor 

X Mohammed Nuru 

Nuru, Mohammed 

Director of Public Works 

Signed by: Nuru, Mohammed 
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Sweiss, Fuad 

Deputy Director & City Engineer 

Making San Francisco a beautiful, livable, vibrant, and sustainable city. 


